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All items for Newsletter to Parish Office by 5pm on Wednesday  or email:clarecastleballyea@eircom.net 

   21st July 2019  

                            Clarecastle Mass Intentions                                                   
Sun.   21st  July     9am         Anniv.   Deceased members of Comhaltas Clarecastle/Ballyea   
Sun.  28th  July     9am        Anniv.    Deceased members of Clarecastle G.A.A.                                   
Sun.  28th  July    12noon    Anniv.     Liz Mungovan, Buncraggy.          

Ballyea Mass Intentions 
Sun.  28th July    10.30am   M.M.     Denis Duffy, Dromadrehid.                                             

 

 Pray for the happy repose of the soul of Mary O’Shea, Ennis, mother of Geraldine 
Wall, Barnageeha and sister of Joe Corry, Killerk, who died during the week. We offer 

our condolences to her family and friends.  

 

Offertory Collection – Clarecastle: Coin: €586.25: Envelopes: €560.00   =  €1,146.25  

 

Offertory Collection – Ballyea:       Coin: €  73.45: Envelopes: €175.49   =  €  248.94 

Fr. Pat’s 40th Anniversary: The 7pm Mass on Sat. 27th July will be in celebration of the 
40th Anniversary of Fr. Pat’s Ordination.  This will be followed by a reception in the 
Daycare Centre.  All are welcome.                                                                                
Lough Derg Time for Body & Soul: Bookings now being taken for the Diocesan Pilgrimage to 
Lough Derg led by Bishop Fintan Monahan from 5th to 7th August. Bookings and further 
details from Ennis Parish Office: 6824043.                                                                                    
Lourdes Autumn Pilgrimage departs Shannon Airport on Sunday, 29th Sept. returning Fri. 
4th Oct.  €699 with €20 discount for online booking to joewalshtours.ie 

Priests’ Collection: Thanks to all who contributed to the Priests’ collection which was 
held last weekend. The collection is still open for contributions.  People may contribute by 
using the envelope in the yearly pack or an envelope of their own. Míle Buíochas. 

Sacred Heart Messenger:  The Sacred Heart messenger is one of the lovely little magazines 
published monthly which contains many very readable articles about our Catholic faith.  The 
magazine has been a favorite with many Irish people over the years.  The magazine can be 
ordered from Messenger Publications, 37, Lower Lesson St. Dublin. See notice in Church 
porch.  It would be lovely if there was a co-ordination person in the parish who would act as 
the person to organize and invite subscribers for the magazine – collecting the yearly fee etc. If 
anyone in interested in that task, please contact the parish office.     

Ballyea Church will be closed for this coming week from the afternoon of 
Sunday 21st July, to facilitate the re flooring of the Church. It will 
reopen for Mass next Sunday 28th July.  

We ask all Readers, Eucharistic Ministers and those entering and exiting the Sanctuary 
from the church; to enter at the side aisle sides, using the brass handrails to assist them.   

This is a very important request in the interest of Health & Safety. 
 

Introductory Course for Gardening & Vegetable Production: This will be a 
practical course on summer gardening and is free subject to eligibility 
requirements. This course will commence on the 25th July at Clarecastle GAA and 
will run over 8 evenings from 6pm to 8 pm. For more information please call CLDC 
on 065 68 66800 visit www.cldc.ie or email: info@cldc.ie                                 
Rescheduled Fun Day: The family fun day has been rescheduled and will take place 
on Sunday, 28th July. Commencing at 12 noon at the pitch in Ballynacally, there will be 
underage exhibition football games throughout the day, a BBQ, The cow patch and many 
more activities.                                                                                                                     
St Flannan’s College A history of St. Flannan’s College by historian Dr Ciarán Ó 
Murchadha is now in course of production. Anyone who may have material useful to the 
publication such as old diaries, letters written from the College, older school publications 
etc. is invited to contact Ciarán Ó Murchadha, c/o St. Flannan’s College or at 086 896 
3387. All material received will be respectfully treated and returned after copying or, if 
agreed, deposited in the College Archive. All material used will be acknowledged in the 
book, which it is hoped to complete by the end of 2020.                                                   
Clare Parkinson’s Meeting This month's Meeting will be held at Carrigoran Health 
& Wellness Centre, Newmarket-on-Fergus on Friday, 26th July 10am – 1pm. All 
interested are welcome to come along together with family member/friend/carer. For 
further information please phone 087 227 2782.                                                      
Clarecastle Tidy Towns would like to thank all our volunteers & Resident Groups for 
keeping the village & surrounding areas as litter free as possible.  

Clarecastle Community Lotto:  Winning Numbers for 12th July ’19 
5, 11, 22, 28:  No Jackpot Winner: 2 Match 3 Winners of €75.00 ea: 

Christy Sheridan, c/o Wards Shop: Kalm Daniels, c/o Kate O’Reilly’s: 
                         Next Week’s Jackpot €9,200.00: Friday, 19th July‘19 
  
Wills: the parish of Clarecastle Ballyea is grateful to those who remember the parish 
in their wills.  Benefices in the past have enabled the parish to undertake projects and 
maintain buildings in the past. We recommend the parish to all who are considering 
making a charitable bequest in their wills.  We will very gratefully accept such 
bequests and use them to the benefit of the parish. Míle Buíochas.                                                                                                             

 

Log on to our website www.clarecastleballyeaparish.ie for further notices. 


